
  ERIE GIVES DAY DRAWS NEAR!

The Sisters of St. Joseph and their
ministries - along with donors,
trustees, families, friends, neighbors,
Associates, Agrégées, staff, former
students, patients, and more -
anticipate the boost of support the
the 14th annual Erie Gives Day will
brings to area nonprofits.

The SSJ Mission & Ministries
Foundation has shared our goal
for surpassing our 2023
donations of over $39,000 with a
goal of $50,000. Equally ranked 
is the goal to increase donors.
Last year, donors grew by over
100; we are aiming for 40 new
donors on August 13.

FOUNDATION NEWS
 for the SSJ Sisters, Agrégées, Associates,

Ministries, Trustees & Staff

VOLUME ONE  
Special Issue

AUGUST 7,  2024

EXTRA!  EXTRA!
READ ALL ABOUT IT!

   ONLINE @ ERIEGIVES.ORG

Go to www.eriegives.org,1.
      2.Type in Sisters of St. Joseph    
          in the Search box, top right
          of the homepage (hit enter
          on your keyboard);
      3. Confirm you are on the non-
           profit homepage you want
           to be on; 
      4. Click on DONATE (green
           box), top center of the
           homepage; and 
      5. Follow the prompts. 

            THANK FOR YOUR 
        CONTINUED  SUPPORT!

EARLY AND EASY

The earliest way to give is by
check. Checks are due at the
Erie Community Foundation
Friday, August 9. Call Almi at
814-836-4202 to help or check
out the attached form to turn in
with your support of the Sisters
and other nonprofits. 

SPARE CHANGE CHALLENGE-One Day More!
Carleen Onuschak took the spare-change donations to the bank
and was excited with the result so far! Carleen and Cass are in
agreement we can surpass our goal of $150. The jars will be
collected Thursday at 3 PM! THANK YOU!

http://www.eriegives.org/


   October Donors ‘23       Sisters of St. Joseph MINISTRIES             
           www.eriegives.org            

ST. PATRICK’S HAVEN
Issues a Challenge

Help us raise $40,000 for
St. Patrick's Haven’s 40th

anniversary of service to our
neighbor and Shelby Folga, (Exec.

Director), Terry Holmes, Esq.,
(President), and Matthew Carneval,

(Treasurer), will “sleep on the
street” to closely replicate the

homeless experience. While one
night can never fully convey the
realities of being homeless, the
experience can be eye-opening.

www.stpatrickshaven.org 

The mission of Loving to Care
at Saint Mary's endures thanks to

our donors. Every gift creates a
lasting impact for our community

of residents, families, and
employees. Your generosity enables

us to direct funds to the area of
greatest need so we can do what we
do best. Thank you for fostering a

loving and caring community.
www.stmaryshome.org

SAINT MARY’S HOME 
LOVING TO CARE MISSION

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

Your donations, advocacy,
volunteerism, and commitment to
help us fight for the future of our
neighbors create the ripple effect
of change...a generational change
with an unending harvest of hope.

Thank you!
www.ssjnn.org

ST.JAMES HAVEN
will participate in 

CRAWFORD GIVES, 
August 24 through 27, hosted by the

Crawford Heritage 
Community Foundation. 

Questions? Contact Samantha Stump 
at 814.337.6082 OR

samantha.stump@ssjerie.org.
stjameshaven.org

NEIGHBORHOOD
NETWORK 

Harvest of Hope
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